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STATEMENT OF ATTORNEY GENERAL LUTHER STRANGE 
 

Regarding Evacuation of Attorney General’s Office 

 
 
 Our employees are all safe, and for that I am most thankful. 

The Attorney General's Office is working with state and federal 

authorities to investigate the source of the letter received today. I 

want to commend the first responders, firefighters, medics and 

law enforcement personnel for their rapid response, assistance 

and professionalism. 
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